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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 
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Edgewood Avenue South Resurfacing to Start Next Week 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. –  The Florida Department of Transportation’s Edgewood 
Avenue South from U.S. 17 to Cassat Avenue resurfacing project is expected to start 
next week, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

The project includes:   

• Milling and resurfacing of Edgewood Avenue from U.S. 17 to Lenox Avenue and 
Lenox Avenue from Edgewood Avenue to Cassat Avenue.  

• Construction of a roundabout-style traffic configuration at the intersection of 
Edgewood Avenue and Plymouth Street for improved traffic flow.  

• Installation of bike lanes, shared use lane markings, mid-block crossings and 
traffic signal, sidewalk and signage upgrades. 

• Lighting upgrades including new luminaires for streetlights and under-deck 
lighting at the U.S. 17 overpass.  

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the 
project. No lane closures will be permitted on Edgewood Avenue from Roosevelt 
Boulevard (U.S. 17) to Mayflower Street between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m. From Mayflower 
Street north to Lenox Avenue and over to Cassat Avenue, one lane in either direction 
will be open at all times. 

FDOT selected Superior Construction to complete this $7.66 million project in summer 
2024, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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